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May 6, 2023

Sandy Pollock

Executive Assistant to Chief Frank Bergen
1565 King William Street

Hamilton, Ontario.

L8R 1A7

Dear Ms. Pollock,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Crime Stoppers of Hamilton, | am writing to express
our thanks for the generous donation of $5000 to our program in memory of the members
of the service and their family members who passed away in 2022.

Crime Stoppers provides a way for citizens to report information about crime
anonymously. Cash rewards are offered to people who call the program and whose
information leads to an arrest. In Hamilton since 1983, there has been more than 125.6
million dollars in recovered stolen property or illegal drug seizures and more than 6000
arrests as a result of tips to Crime Stoppers.

The support of the Hamilton Police Services Board with this donation as part of the 40th
Anniversary Celebration and Chief's Gala will make a difference to our Program. Please
express our appreciation to the Hamilton Police Service Board.

Sincerely,

e A

Lily Lumsden
Chair
Crime Stoppers of Hamilton Inc.
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May 6, 2023

Chief Frank Bergen
Hamilton Police Service
155 King William Street
Hamilton, Ontario

L8R 1A7

Dear Chief Bergen,

The Chief’'s Gala Ruby Red Dinner and Dance was a great success. The Board of Crime
Stoppers of Hamilton Inc. expresses sincere appreciation for your support in hosting the
Gala. It was an elegant evening of celebration and entertainment.

The presentation of the cheque was a highlight of the event and would not have been
possible without the work of the Gala Committee and the support of the Hamilton Police
Service.

Crime Stoppers of Hamilton looks forward to 40 more years of partnership with Hamilton

Police Service. Again, thank you for your gracious support.

Sincerely,
Y.
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Lily Lumsden
Chair
Crime Stoppers of Hamilton Inc.
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